
From: cga2re2t@verizon.net 

<cga2re2t@verizon.net>  

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:06 PM 

To: Ashley Hughes <ashleylashton@gmail.com>; 

Dana-Michelle Zeller <tigerllili@hotmail.com>; 

Leah Blair <quantico15@gmail.com>;  

Easter Dingle-Jackson 

<edinglejackson1024@gmail.com>;  

Tim Gilbert <tim_gilbert@hotmail.com>;  

Kelsey (and Ryan) Schwartz 

<kport07@gmail.com>; Denise Morrison 

<untamedmixture@gmail.com>; Regina Haley 

<rhaley1230@yahoo.com>; Carolyn Lizik 

<carolynlizik@gmail.com> 

Cc: Sangita Kling <sdkling@yahoo.com>; Cherie 

Hammond <cherie.e.hammond@gmail.com>; 

John Theobald <president@highlandsca.com>; 

mark@highlandsnf.org 

Subject: Monthly Meeting 9/26 

The HCA Social Committee met on 

Thursday, 9/26.  The following members were 

in attendance: Ashley Hughes, Dana Michelle 

Zeller, Leah Blair, Tim Gilbert, Kelsey Schwartz 

Regina Hailey and Catherine Garrett. 

Coffee, Cars, Etc. 

Set for Saturday, October 12th 9-11 am, pool 

parking lot. DonutNV confirmed. Easter has 

bouncy house secured and paid for that day. 

Will be here at 8:30. 

Only 8 cars registered so far so many efforts 

were made to "repost", and "reshare" in hopes 

of getting more interest. Entrance signs 

changed. Mark Fetty has secured Dave Fordham 

to act as DJ, Ashley will bring cord for the 110 V.  

Based on the fact that there are so few entries 

to date, committee decided we would give all 

entrants a bowl and let the families vote on 

their favorite (eliminate categories). Each family 

will get two tickets to put in a bowl of their 

favorite vehicle. We will get six $50 gift cards to 

the Reserve for the winners. 

(Mark, hope that's okay)  

Set up: Catherine, Leah, Dana Michelle, Denise; 

Clean up: Tim, Kelsey and anyone else who is 

free. 

Christmas Event 

Committee began discussions about a 

Christmas event for FAMILIES.  Leah was 

requested by Jamie King to use Mr. Softee who 

is doing 15 nights in neighborhoods.  She will 

check about dates, times and get back to group. 

(John, hope that's okay since you asked us to 

put the "party on hold".)  More discussion to 

follow. 

Fall festival (discussion by text and email): John, 

unfortunately, we decided as a group that this 

event will have to be eliminated this year as no 

one wants to take it on (gave it a second 

chance). Maybe next year? 

Next meeting set for October 24th.  

Questions, let me know. 

All for now and if I missed anything, Committee 

members, please feel free to add and resend. 

cc:  In The Know Previous Members, JT, MF 


